Tolley, Sabrina

From: Andrew Potts [arpotts@uwalumni.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 11:02 AM
To: ALL ALDERS; Tolley, Sabrina; Pien, Janet
Subject: Southwest Bike Path Lights

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Greetings,

| commute by bike for most of the year, riding thousands of miles annually on the SW Bike Path. The current
lack of lighting between Breese Terrace and the Beltline is a serious safety hazard. While | always ride with
lights after dark, I've still nearly hit pedestrians, dogs, other cyclists (riding without lights) and wildlife along
the path. As a former alder and BPW member in Fitchburg, | can understand the pressure placed on you by a
vocal group of property owners. However, | ask that you consider the greater good of the community and
support the lighting of the path.

Thank you,
Andrew R. Potts

2564 Chesapeake Drive
Fitchburg, W1 53719



